
Demolition of the old C block is underway and has resulted in the 

foyer at the front of school being taken out of use.  G Block and the 

school Hall now need to be accessed a different way.   

 

Hall ïshould be accessed via the fire exit routes to the side of the Hall 

adjacent to the staff room; G4 - for break time and lunchtime 

catering facilities should be accessed via the single door at the front 

of the Eurolounge.   Access should not be gained via the Finance area. 

 

Temporary fencing has been placed alongside the area by the 

Headteachers Office and the Finance Office. This area has been 

pedestrianised and should be used in conjunction with the route 

between old C Block and new C block (which has been reduced in 

width).  

 

Sixth formers who would normally have driven to school have been 

asked to seek alternative arrangements and have been asked not to park 

on Willow Green. There is also a restriction on New Road between the 

hours of 11.00am and noon. Roman Road going towards Margaretting 

on the left has no restrictions that we have been made aware of. Staff 

have been encouraged to car share where possible.  

Bulletin 20/2/17 

Year 7: BBC2 500 Word competition 

deadline 22/2  

Year 8: BBC2 500 Word competition 

deadline 22/2 

7/3 at 6.30pm: Exchange 

Visits Parents Briefing 

Meetings for Avignon, Dijon 

and Dinan 

Year 9:  

 

Year 10 Work Experience:  

The standard charge deadline 

for forms is 24/2.  Please give 

your 2 forms to Mrs Ratteray 

in C32 or into the marked red 

post box outside C32, by 

3.30pm on 24/2. After this 

date an overdue charge will 

apply. 

Year 11  

 

Sixth 

Form 

 

 

The Anglo Council will be 

debating issues surrounding: 

¶ Rewards and 

commendations 

¶ Transition from primary 

to secondary  school and 

main school to Sixth 

Form 

Candidates for Head Boy and Head Girl 



THANK YOU:  
We would like to say a big thank you to all our Sixth Formers 

who have been tour guides.  They are great ambassadors for 

the school and we are often complimented on their helpfulness 

and enthusiasm they show towards our visitors and potential 

parents and students.   

Thank you to Miriam Williams, who accompanied a group of 

students to the House of Lords to present to 40 Lords on the 

subject of the impact of our Mandarin Excellence Programme 

last Monday evening. 

Sociology Lower Sixth students are currently studying the topic of ñEducationò and this week 

they have planned and delivered their own lessons as though they are the class teacher.  The 

nature of the ñEducationò topic looks at key issues in schools such as labelling and setting stu-

dents, therefore this project enables them to have first-hand experience of what a teacher 

needs to consider.  Their Sociology teacher has worked with them on planning and what activ-

ities to put together for a good lesson. 

Mr Barrs, Headteacher observed one of 

these lessons and concluded that ñ ôthe 

teachersô had excellent subject 

knowledge and all students in the class 

made progress!ò   

 

Lily Parris, 9N has recently competed in the Eastern and 

Essex county championships in the indoor 60m hurdles.   

After qualifying for the finals, Lily finished second 

overall, winning the silver medal for Eastern Counties, 

but won the gold medal for the Essex county. 

 

Her time ranks Lily in the Top 10 of the UK at the 

moment. 

ACHIEVEMENTS  

https://www.facebook.com/angloeuropeanschool

